
Symphony of the Seas, Jan 13th through Jan 21st, 2024, Glennie Johnson (623) 521-3299, is the Chair for this event.
Prices depend on the cabin of your choice but a $250 deposit paid directly to Yankee Trails will reserve your double
occupancy cabin. As this is a fundraising event you can invite family and friends! More info is available on the web
site, if any further info is needed please reach out to Glennie.

We still have some activities that need Event Chairs, so look the schedule over and please volunteer or chair one of our
events. We could really use the help. Remember, Chairs will not pressure you to volunteer; it is up to you to reach out to
them and let them know that you are willing to assist. Again: many hands, little work!

Membership:
Barb Hatch is working hard to get all of our memberships current by our March 31st due date. At this time we still have
some members that are showing unpaid on our 2023 dues. We will be sending out an email as a reminder in the next
couple of days and asking for clarification of payment. If you receive an email, please reach out to Barb Hatch (352)
978-1470 to discuss. If needed, you can pay your dues before our next meeting directly to Barb or to any Board Member.
Thanks for helping us get to 100% payment status.

Directory & Website:
Please notify Evelyn Krawczyk (414) 640-2548 / evkraw@gmail.com or Maria Guerrera (709) 623-1379 /
mguerrrera93@gmail.com if you have any changes in your email address or telephone number. Additionally, the
directory needs pictures for a lot of our members. You can either send a picture in an email of your choice or get Evelyn,
Maria, or a member of the Board to snap a pic of you so we can update the file.
Also, if you want a new updated picture, we can do that for you too!

Prayer Chain:
Terry Lastowka is available at (352) 255-1155 or tlastowka1069@gmail.com when you find that prayers are needed for
you, your family, or friends.

Sunshine:
Please let Cathy Smith (352) 750-3524 / wks1013@aol.com for West and Maria Guerrera (703) 623-1379 /
mguerrera93@gmail.com for South, if you know anyone is feeling under the weather or any new neighbors are moving
into our area.
Also, If anyone is feeling under the weather, in South, let Helen Miles know at (440) 666-1473 or
miles.helen7@gmail.com .

Name Tags:
With so many new members, we are asking everyone to wear their name tags to our meetings. If you don’t have or have
misplaced your name tag, please get with Pat Knaus (352) 753-4376 or Maria Guerrera (703) 623-1379 and they will get
one on order for you. The NEW price is $7.49 per tag. We will also have paper name tags available for those that need
one.

Looking forward to an active year of fellowship with all of our friends!!

At your service!!

Sandy Schupp
HSWWC President
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